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Docket No. 50-346 (l'j7"""

id19. 259 522'
License No. NPF-3

Serial No. 576

January 16, 1980

Mr. Darrell S. Eisenhut, Acting Director
Division of Operating Reactors
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

The NRC letter dated October 10, 1979 indicated that upgraded emergency
plans for certain facilities (Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station being
one) should be submitted by January 1, 1980. Toledo Edison's letter of
December 27, 1979 forwarded, with other documents, the preliminary
upgraded emergency plan for Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station. (The
serial number of the December 27, 1979 letter should be changed from 559
to 571). The same letter also indicated that further revision was
expected based on reviews then in progress.

The anticipated Toledo Edison reviews and revisions have been completed.
Accordingly, ten (10) copies of the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station
Emergency Plan are attached and provided fer your comment. This revision
of the Emergency Plan supersedes in total our previous submittal.
Toledo Edison is ready to address any comments you may have regarding
this plan.

The intended course of action is still to resolve comments from the
NRC's review and site visit, then conduct training to ensure the appro-
priate degree of familiarity. When these events are completed (probably
late spring, 1980) the upgraded plan will be implemented.
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Toledo Edison remains available at your request to discuss any aspect of
emergency planning.

Very truly yours,
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Enclosure
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cc:
B. Axelson, w/a
J. Martin, w/a
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